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24th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re School Visit – Year 8 – Royal Armouries 

As part of your child’s English work on war poetry, we plan to run a trip to the Royal Armouries in Leeds for a trench 

warfare workshop. 

We will be going on this trip on Friday 10th March 2023 departing from school at 9:00 am and a voluntary 

contribution of £13 per child will be required.  Your child will require a packed lunch for this visit however please 

indicate if you qualify for Free School Meals as school will arrange for a packed lunch.  All students are required to 

wear full school uniform.   

The timings of the day are as follows: 

• 9:00am – depart Beckfoot Upper Heaton. 

• 10:00am – arrive at the Royal Armouries, Leeds 

• 10:30am – 12:00pm – trench warfare workshop and World War I object handling 

• 12:00-12:30pm – lunch 

• 12:30pm-2:00pm – group walks around the Royal Armouries galleries 

• 2:00pm – depart from Royal Armouries to return to Beckfoot Upper Heaton 

If you would like your child to attend, please log onto parent pay to book and make payment as follows-  

• Booking and payment must be made via Parent Pay online cash payments can not be accepted in school  

• There are 50 places which are allocated on first come first served basis. 

• Bookings are open until Friday 10th February 2023 so please ensure you book and pay before this date to avoid 
disappointment  

• Cost is £13 per child. 

• If you are still to register for Parent Pay and you would like your child to be able to go on this visit or if you 
need help with registration, then please arrange to see the Mrs Shariff or Miss Ali, (Admin Team) who will be 
happy to help. 

• Please be aware this is a no-refundable trip, (if you have paid and your child does not attend on the day the 
school will not offer a refund), due to pre-paying for this visit. 

 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Adam Camp 

English Faculty Leader, Beckfoot Upper Heaton 

 


